
Lower Thames Valley Conservation Foundation 

ADDENDUM TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

Project Management Services to Complete the Feasibility Study to Redevelop 

the Longwoods Road Resource Centre 

Addendum Number 1 

  

 Purpose:  

To provide clarification to items of the Request For Proposals. 

Details: 

The addendum to the above noted RFP is as follows: 

1. Clarification of Item 1, Part C “Scope of Work” (page 7 of RFP) the following subsection is added 

for clarification purposes “The services required are only for the management of consultants hired by 

the Lower Thames Valley Conservation Foundation to complete the technical work of the project”.   

2. Clarification of Item 1, Part B “Proposal Contents” (page 7 of RFP) the following is added to the 

6th bullet for clarification purposes “ (bidders that are exempt from WSIB requirements are not required 

to provide WSIB abstracts) 

 

Issued: October 15, 2018  

 

Note: The bidder is required as part of their submission to acknowledge receipt of the above addendum 

and, that the pricing quoted includes the provision set out in this addenda. 

 


